
   
 

  

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – TOWN CENTRE UPGRADE STAGE 2  25 SEPTEMBER 
 

Upcoming works include: 

Riverside Park 

• Barriers on John Street will be extended south along the frontage of Riverside Park Monday 28 September 

2020 for 2 weeks during the school holidays.  
• Riverside Park and the Café remain open. On street parking remains open on the CBD end of Riverside Park 

and on the opposite side of John St 

• Works in this location are being completed during school holidays so that traffic turning into Elizabeth Street 
(especially buses) will not be disrupted. This is a safety requirement and cannot be completed during the 
school term. 

 

John Street (west side) between Macquarie and Elizabeth Streets 

• Barriers that are currently in place on John Street from Elizabeth Street to Macquarie Street will remain in 
place.  

• The kerb and footpath along this section of John 
Street will be replaced. 

• Pedestrian access and access to businesses and 
facilities will be maintained. 

• Traffic conditions in this area will be maintained. 

 

Intersection of John and Elizabeth Streets 

• Barriers will be placed on the east side of John 
Street from Monday 28 September to Friday 9 
October. Traffic control will be in place during 
delivery and removal of barriers.  

• Elizabeth Street will be realigned during this period to form a straight intersection with John Street. 

• Pedestrian access and access to businesses and facilities will be maintained. 

• Traffic conditions for the public will be maintained.  

• These works will be completed during the school holiday period as bus traffic is minimal – this work cannot 
be conducted during school hours. 

 
For further information please contact our community liaison representative Olivia Power on our 24hr enquiry line 
0401 096 484 or email singletontc@robsoncivil.com.au  
 
Thank you for your patience during these works.  
Brent Matthews  
Project Manager 
Robson Civil Projects 
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